
Wed 2/6/2008 9:25 AM 
 
Dear Shimen – 
 
Thank you so much for the invitation to speak to the Women of Vision Chapter of Iranian Jewish 
Women Organization and for all of your work putting it together.  It was an honor to be among 
so many accomplished, intelligent, and interesting women.  I learned so much and feel I may 
have gotten more from the experience than they did.   
 
Thank you also for the lovely prism paper weight – a totally unexpected gift.  I’ve put it in a 
window so I can watch the light change colors through the course of the day.  Of course I will 
think of you and the other women when I see it.   
 
And finally, thank you for the donation to MOSTE.  Please know that your gift will make a 
difference in the lives of girls who really need it.   
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Lois 
 

Wednesday, February 06, 2008 11:26 AM 

Dear Dr. Frankel, or if you don't mind Dear Lois,  

It was an honor and pleasure to have your feature our event. That was my fourth opportunity to 
benefit from your Speaking Engagement, and the material was just as new, just as much fun to 
listen to, and just as effective to keep as a little voice in my head.  

I am sharing this Thank You with our Women of Vision board members who, like our audience 
were and are inspired by such an accomplished, professional, yet so very likeable lady, who 
touches the audience with her warmth and smile, provides such useful insight, and practical 
career/people skill training.  

I look forward to pass on your "tip of the day", info on your future events, etc. as I receive them on 
this e-mail to our www.IJWO.org mailing list, and I will also post your website info you provided 
below on our IJWO web site. 

Thank You again,  

Shimen  

Wed 2/6/2008 12:00 PM 
 
…Here is the link to my blog: 
 
www.thethinpinkline.com   
 
Every day there will be new posts with tips for professional women.  I actually plan to write a 
post based on my experience last night and post it tomorrow.  So if you could wait til tomorrow 
then forward the link to people on your mailing list I would be very grateful.  Also, as you know, 
I send out longer monthly coaching tips and if people would like to sign up for those they should 
e-mail Jessica@drloisfrankel.com and we’ll add them to the mailing list.  
 
Until next time – 
 



Lois 
 
Thu 2/21/2008 10:08 PM 
 
Hi, Shimen.  I want to thank you for the wonderful book on Iranian Jewish women that you sent 
me.  It’s so inspiring to read about and see the history.  You are so thoughtful.  Should I return it 
to you when I’m finished?  I don’t want to assume it’s mine to keep. 
 
I keep talking about the great experience I had with your group.  In fact, at a meeting to discuss 
new scripts for the Nice Girls Don’t Get the Corner Office television show I suggested they make 
one of the characters an Iranian Jewish woman and have her interacting with her mother!  I don’t 
know if they’ll do it or not but I could just see it. 
 
I hope all is well with you.  Thank you again for your thoughtfulness. 
 
Lois 
 
Fri 2/22/2008 10:24 AM 
 
Hi Lois, The book is yours to keep, and I consider it an honor having this book in your library of I 
am sure very many more valuable books that you own. I wanted to share with you the history of  
this organization, as it reflects Iranian Jewish women's impact as a (double) minority in a male-
dominated islamic country. 
I look forward to receiving your monthly tip, which I thought was planned for 2/15/08 (right?), to 
share with our organization mailing list. 
Shabbat Shalom, 
Shimen 
 
Lois P. Frankel, Ph.D.  
Website: www.drloisfrankel.com    
Blog: www.thethinpinkline.com   
Author of  
See Jane Lead  
Overcoming Your Strengths  
Nice Girls Don't Get the Corner Office  
Nice Girls Don't Get Rich  
626.405.7310  
 
Fri 2/22/2008 4:28 PM 
 
…Dr. Frankel wrote about your event on her new blog 
site www.thethinpinkline.com .  Here is the direct link to her comments about 
your group:  http://thethinpinkline.com/2008/02/07/overcoming-culturally-
imposed-limitations/ 
  
Thanks Shimen! 
  
Jessica Vaughn 
Executive Assistant 
Corporate Coaching International 
Dr. Lois Frankel 
626.405.7310 
 
 
 


